
Important Notice! 
 

Georgetown Airport 
Advisory Committee 

Meeting 
 
When: Tuesday - Nov. 19 
Time:  7:00 p.m. 
Where: IOOF Hall – G'town 

(brick building at stop sign at corner of Hwy 193 and Main St.) 
 
 
 

The County Board of Supervisors decided in closed 
session, and without public input, not to renew the lease 
of Georgetown Airport's FBO, Steve and Trish 
Cimmarusti; they have been notified to vacate the airport 
by Dec 6th. 
 
Please come to this meeting to learn more and to voice 
you concerns and opinions. 


